
 

Hello again! HAPPY 40’TH  RAMSAR’S BIRTHDAY! 

Beautiful minds, good message, new meetings, enthusiasm for the future.  

World Wetlands Day has  been  celebrated for the first time in the GYMNASIUM  

SCHOOL  NR. 5 from TULCEA. The students understood  the  meaning of this 

RAMSAR  idea  and they have many ideas  for  a healthy nature.  

I’m very happy because all the children I worked with every year have good 

hearts and they want to do more than their parents for a responsible living . They 

will be the next volunteers in activities that send messages like CARRING FOR 

WETLANDS. 

 

                             


